
Another Midnight Screening
This time, the actual viewing did not involve me.  Monday
night, before I left for a theatre meeting and later to watch
a movie, I was conned into sitting with my nephews and niece
while my brother went to see Transformers: Revenge of the
Fallen.  I had a feeling this was happening… why else would
you need a sitter at midnight (well…)?  How nice of him to ask
if I wanted to go along…. which I would have.  We could have
easily taken the 13, 9, and 4 year-old, especially when the
youngest wanted to see it.  We even made a suggestion that the
kids go to their mother’s for the night

So, I went out about 10.30 after watching the Yankees lose
AGAIN… come on… jees and watched My Bloody Valentine (no 3-D
but an enjoyable movie and no kids… definitely not one for the
young).  After the movie, I watched a few episodes of Michael
Scott and Co. on the DVR then fell asleep.  At 3, I was
awakened  by  the  screaming  of  an  excited  18  year  old  who
proclaimed his pleasure with the action-packed thrill fest…
excusable since the couch was really uncomfortable and knowing
the 18 year old as well as I, the awakening could have been
worse.  I will have to go Friday when I have another day off…
two movies in one week?  Don’t know if I can handle that…. but
I will try.

https://www.tangents.org/movies/another-midnight-screening/
https://www.kqzyfj.com/click-2873980-10491897
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